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Let's GO!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
--Mr. Collins

After our building being mostly
dormant since mid-March 2020, it
is great to see it roar back to life as
students take their campus back!
Let's have a great year!
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OPEN HOUSE
South Plantation High School

Tuesday 8/31/21

5 PM - 6 PM Club Showcase

in the Gymnasium 

6 PM - 8 PM Class Visits

Virtual Option on Our

School Website



A Day of a

Paladin

Visit our official calendar for all
meetings and activities 

sphscalendar.com
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All students who have completed the registration process will have a schedule
on the first day of school, Wednesday, August 18th.  Students who arrive to
school and do not see their name on the 1st period list posted in the main hall
should proceed to the Media Center for assistance.
Your schedule concern is important to us!  Counselors will be available to
students during lunch next to the Cafeteria beginning Friday, August 20th after
students have attended one full purple and gold day.  Schedule concern forms
will be provided by the counselor during lunch.  
Academic (English, Math, Science, Social Studies Core Classes) need is the first
priority!  Please understand that elective changes will be addressed after
academic concerns have been met.  We want to support all students with
taking desired elective classes as long as space is available.
If you have an academic misplacement (Ex. You are placed in Algebra 1 and
have already earned credit in Algebra 1), teachers will be able to provide you
with a schedule change form and you may submit the form to the School
Counseling Office beginning the first day of school.  

Schedule Concerns
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We are looking for Athletes to participate in Swimming and
Diving, Girls Volleyball, Football, Bowling, and Cross Country. 

Our first games are next week! 
Please go to https://www.browardschools.com/domain/9759

Print and complete all forms. 
Then download the APP Dragonflymax on your mobile device and

register. 
You will need to have a completed physical and proof of insurance to

participate.
It’s not too late! 

 
Football gary.moise@browardschools.com

Cross Country andre.henry@browardschools.com
Swim and dive stephanie.garcia@browardschools.com

Bowling Jennifer.collins@browardschools.com
Girls Volleyball tania.lam@browardschools.com

Cheer for returning Varsity cheerleaders
Kayley.frobel@browardschools.com

 
All other athletic questions Michael.r.collins@browardschools.com

and tyler.hankerson@browardschools.com
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StudentStudent
ID'sID's

Identification: Administrators,
security staff and other appropriate
employees may ask someone to
briefly remove their face covering to
verify their identity. Physical
distance will be observed during
these requests, whenever possible.

If you desire other arrangements
please contact Dr. Bonner, at
cathy.bonner@browardschools.com

Id's are to be
worn on
campus above
the waist

FoxMar will be on Campus

Oct 21 & Oct 22 

for student pictures  

Need an ID?
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We are calling students
from Study Halls to get an
ID.  Let your study hall
teacher know if you need
one.



TEXTBOOK NOTICE FROM MR. MAJOR
Students can return their books to room 255 anytime
during the school day. I will be accepting them so that

they can wipe their obligations free.



Amazon Wish Lists
Some teachers have created a wish

list of items they would like to
enhance their class or program.

Take a look and support if you can.

https://tinyurl.com/SPHSEspindolaAWL

https://tinyurl.com/SPHSWestAWL

https://tinyurl.com/SPHSBermanAWL

https://tinyurl.com/SPHSCorsoAWL

https://tinyurl.com/SPHSHosierAWL

Ms. Espindola: Science

Mr. West

Dr. Berman: Magnet

Ms. Corso: Social Studies

Mr. Hosier: AICE Travel & Tourism
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Guidance
is now called the

Student
Counseling
Department
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Seniors
keep up

with
class
news:
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Support our Seniors
Purchase a senior shirt today

https://tinyurl.com/SPHSIlove2022

$21 Proceeds support 
Class of 2022 Activities
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DUAL ENROLLMENT/DUAL ENROLLMENT/
SENIOR PRIVILEGE...SENIOR PRIVILEGE...

Please see Ms. Hillestad in the office or during
lunches if you have not received your access

information to obtain your June 2021 exam results

Students who have a Dual Enrollment Study Hall or Senior Privilege
Study Hall should NOT be on campus.

If this is 1st/5th period, students should not report to campus until
the beginning of 2nd/6th period.

If this is 4th/8th period, students are expected to leave campus with
their own means of transportation.

*There is no "ON CAMPUS' supervision provided for dual enrollment
and senior privilege students.
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https://fl.audubon.org/news/audubon-studies-roseate-spoonbill-track-population-rebound

Magnet

application

window is

open until

8/30/21

 

tell your

friends...







New Student Registrations are on campus from
8:00 AM to 11:30 AM, Monday-Friday.
For social distancing protocols we ask that one
parent accompany the student for registration.
Schedules will be processed the day of
registration, and newly registered students may
begin school the following day.
Click on the link below for information and
required documents for Registration.
To avoid any delay of Course Selection, please
be sure to also provide a copy of a transcript or
most recent report card.

Registration

https://tinyurl.com/SPHSregistration



Together

We 

Shine  door

decorating!











Together We 

Shine  door decorating!

which was your favorite?

Parking
Decals

Details for decals
are listed here:

https://tinyurl.com/SPHSparking
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Paladin Power Word:
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Class Updates:
Students are prepping for class and Paper 1 Cambridge
Exam by reading the Features of the Travel and Tourism
industry: Nature of T&T
Group projects will be prepared and presented
Daily reflection of industry news: 

Hyatt Hotels purchasing to expand internationally
New Travel Apps changing customer experience

Personal Mission Statement Project assigned

Invite-Joint Advisory
Information Sharing
Meeting 
08-25-21 
6:30 PM
https://tinyurl.com/BCPSAdvisory82521
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Ever Friday

Wear your purple and gold!
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Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Recent legislation requires that all schools observe a moment of
silence at the beginning of the school day.  As a class, we will
participate in the moment of silence during first period.  The
moment of silence will last one minute during which time students
may not interfere with other students’ participation. Teachers may
not make suggestions as to the nature of any reflection that a
student may engage in during the moment of silence.  However,
parents and guardians are encouraged to discuss the moment of
silence with their child and to make suggestions as to the best use
of this time. 
The legislation states “in today’s hectic society too few persons are
able to experience a moment of quiet reflection before plunging
headlong into the activities of daily life. The Legislature finds that
our youth will be well served if students are afforded a moment of
silence at the beginning of each school day.”
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 754-323-1950, if you have
any questions about the moment of silence. 

Sincerely, 

Christine Henschel
Principal








